
Monday  25th March, 2024                                    Term 1  –  Week 9 
Acting Principal: Mr Mark Wyatt 

Respect                                 Integrity                      Responsibility 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Coming Up?  
 

Week  9              25/3/24  -  29/3/24 
Monday –summer uniform; 
                - P&C – AGM + Meeting  6.30pm 
Tuesday – summer uniform;   
Wednesday – sports uniform;  
Thursday – summer uniform;  
                  - Easter Fun from 2pm – Join Us 
Friday – Good Friday – Easter Holiday  
 
Week  10             1/4/24  -  5/4/24 
Monday – Easter Monday - holiday  
Tuesday – summer uniform;  
Wednesday – sports uniform 
Thursday – summer uniform; GCOPS  
Friday – sports uniform; Dance2bfit; 
 
Student Representative 

 Council 
Afternoon Tea 

Thursday 28th March 
50c per item 

Bring some coins with you ! 

Collector Public School 
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FRIDAY LUNCH  
Holiday this week 
 + recess  +  drink 

$8 per student 
Orders in timber box 

by Wednesday, 

PLEASE 

Easter Activities – Thursday 28th March, 2pm – everyone welcome.  
This year all hats will be decorated as ‘free choice’ for style, type, colour 
and theme. It will be non-competitive and we will display the hats in a 
fun and unique way!    
There will be activity stations for students and parents/family to 
participate in and have some fun. 
We will end the day with a short Assembly followed by Afternoon Tea 
supplied by the SRC.  This will be a great fundraising opportunity for 
them. Each item will sell for 50c – remember to bring some coins with 
you  
 

Easter Raffle –Ticket books need to be returned to school by 26th 
March. All donations for the raffles can be left at the school office.  
 

Egg Guess - Students, staff and families are invited to enter this year’s 
competition.   $1 per guess across 100 numbers. Happy Counting ! 
 

Goulburn Community of Public Schools (GCOPS) - The first rehearsal is 
scheduled for Thursday 4th April. A permission note is attached for the 
students who have indicated they would like to participate in this fun 
and engaging experience. We will take the bus for these students. 
Mr Wyatt will be on LSL from Tuesday afternoon this week until the end 
of term. Mrs Henman will take on his teaching and Principal roles. 
 

The change in weather conditions from hot to cold and back again is 
certainly causing havoc with everyone’s health and stamina. We 
strongly urge parents to keep children at home if they are unwell, as 
much for their benefit and also that of their classmates and school staff.   
Please contact the school by phone/email/SchoolBytes if your child will 
be absent from school for any reason, not just illness. 
 

TONIGHT :   MONDAY 25th MARCH 
P&C AGM + MEETING 

6.30pm 
https://health-au.webex.com/health-
au/j.php?MTID=mb2bf78a1fb8575279663481e61199b83 
Or join via Webex: 
Join by meeting number 
Meeting number (access code): 2652 215 7539 
Meeting password: mX55Aqn95ur  
  

  

mailto:collector-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhealth-au.webex.com%2Fhealth-au%2Fj.php%3FMTID%3Dmb2bf78a1fb8575279663481e61199b83&data=05%7C02%7Ccollector-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ccf78840950d44304a4f008dc4c539e6c%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638469169389689119%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rNPqSsS%2FPh4lE0y2NIY86DN7cPEj6PVka7sRDjRMxcs%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhealth-au.webex.com%2Fhealth-au%2Fj.php%3FMTID%3Dmb2bf78a1fb8575279663481e61199b83&data=05%7C02%7Ccollector-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ccf78840950d44304a4f008dc4c539e6c%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638469169389689119%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rNPqSsS%2FPh4lE0y2NIY86DN7cPEj6PVka7sRDjRMxcs%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

           

 

 

DATES FOR 2024 
MARCH 
25th  P&C Mtg  +  AGM   6.30pm 
28th  Easter Activities Day – Parents/carers welcome 
29th March-1st April   Easter break 
APRIL 
4th  GCOPS Rehearsal 10am-1pm - bus travel 
9th  Cross Country – students 8yrs and up 
12th  End of Term 1 ! 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
UNIFORM ORDERING AND LINK 
The Collector P&C have an online uniform ordering and 
payment system.  The link can be found at 

https://collectorpandc.square.site 
for all current and future uniform requirements. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Voluntary Contribution – In consultation between the 
Principal and the Collector PS P&C Assoc. it has been 
decided to commence the voluntary school contributions 
again.  This year’s contribution is set at $50 per child, as 
recommended by the NSW Department of Education. 
Payment can be made at the school office or via the 
online portal in School Bytes.  
Please advise the school office when you have paid this 
amount.          Thank you. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

URGENT:   We must draw everyone’s attention to a 
peanut allergy for one of our staff.  Please do not 
prepare peanut butter sandwiches for school lunches or 
send snacks that have peanuts in them.  These could be 
‘at home’ treats.  
Thank you for your co-operation and understanding. 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

BOOKCLUB – Issue 2 Please send in order forms or 
complete online purchases by Wednesday 27th March. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

New Garden Bed 
We are establishing a new garden bed inside the 
fence opposite the pedestrian crossing.  We will run 
the rotary hoe over the existing area prior to 
distributing the garden soil that has been delivered.  
We would welcome parent/family assistance, in the 
near future, to help move the soil – any small 
bobcats available?  Please let Mr Wyatt know if you 
can help. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 TREC Cross Country  
The annual TREC Cross Country carnival will be held 
on Tuesday 9th April – last week of this term. We will 
again meet at the Wollondilly PS x-country track for 
the carnival.  All students aged 8 years and up will 
attend this carnival. Parents are asked to transport 
the students to the track in Goulburn and then 
return them to school once they have been cleared 
to leave.   Please complete the attached permission 
note and return to school by Tuesday 2nd April. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We wish everyone a safe 
and happy Easter. 

See you back at school on 
Tuesday 2nd April  

for the last two weeks of 
Term 1 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 

**** VACATION CARE **** 
There will be NO vacation care in Collector 
for the school holidays 15th April – 26th April. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 

Respect                                 Integrity                     Responsibility 
 

 


